
Report of the AIS Intellectual Property Committee (Fall 2016) 
 
The committee retained the same membership but no activities were requested in the 6 months..  
Thus nothing to report.     
 
     Respectfully submitted:  Bob Hollingworth, chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


